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THE BORDER CROSSINGS PROJECT NEWSLETTER

PIVOTING

2020 was a year no one expected and 2021
continues to surprise us. During the COVID-19
Pandemic. we have been able to pivot our
programming and provide FREE workshops
to our partners and the community virtually.

PLUS! we have been able to provide the
border crossings experience in the comfort
of everyone's home with our Virtual Tour of

the border crossings project Exhibition.

(Link below!)
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ARE YOU
FOLLOWING?

The border crossings project continues to
provide virtual workshops, free to the
community. “We publish our workshops and
news on our social media! Are you following
the Art Gallery of Mississauga? Click on the
loges below to connect with us, Thank you for
your ongoing support of our project!
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WE HAVE A
WINNER!

Thank you so much to everyone who
participated in our border crossings bus ad
contest on social media. We are happy to
anNNounce our winners

@873Grip - Google Mest
@lad_Gamer - Amazon Fire Tablet
@EMindlessDoodles - 60 inch RCA TV

CONGRATULATIONS!

Download Document

Download our newsletter for information on all of
our amazing and FREE workshops brought to you by
the border crossings project and The Art Gallery of Mississauga.



https://files.constantcontact.com/8b65774f201/13290ff9-950a-46c7-9317-5df8261a185b.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/8b65774f201/13290ff9-950a-46c7-9317-5df8261a185b.pdf?rdr=true



http://www.facebook.com/ArtGalleryofMississauga
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